

Welcome

Hello and welcome to the Autumn edition (and first edition) of our PTFA newsletter. It is nearly time for our AGM which will be held on 22nd October at 18:30 via Microsoft Teams. Details and a link for the meeting can be found on our new website.

Message from the Vice Chair

As you are all aware the last year has seen many challenges for all of us, ranging from cancelled holidays, partial school closures, sickness and for some the loss of loved ones.

Throughout the pandemic the school has remained open and has been providing education / resources to pupils.

Here at the PTFA we have been trying to produce ideas to continue supporting the school and parents in these different times.

We had a very successful Christmas fayre, and a Disco in February, but since then our ability to raise funds has been significantly impacted. However we have some exciting plans for Christmas this year which you can see some details of in this newsletter.

I would like to thank you all for your continued support and look forward to another successful albeit different year ahead.

lan Freeman
Vice Chair / Treasurer

New Website

This term has seen the launch of our new website. You can access this from the school website by going to Parents and then selecting PTFA



Pre-Loved

You can now order your preloved items online straight from our new website, this allows

you to check the available stock and then place your order. These will then be processed, and you will receive an email when it is ready for collection.



Fundraising Ideas

There are several ways you can support the PTFA

Christmas Events

Christmas Raffle

We will be holding our Christmas raffle this year with tickets being sent home with the children to sell.

Wrapping Paper Sale

30p per roll or 4 rolls for £1 available from Pre-Loved on the PTFA website

Secret Santa

The children will have the opportunity to select and wrap a present at school to bring home as a gift for a loved one.



Christmas Jumper Competition

We will be running a Design your own Christmas Jumper competition, The lucky winners will win their own Jumpers

Here are last year's winning designs



Easyfundraising

Did you know that whenever you buy anything online - from your weekly shop to your annual holiday - you could be raising vital funds for St Botolph's PTFA?

Full details can be found on our website

Fed up with labelling school uniforms, why not get a stamp from Stamptastic to make your life easier and also help raise funds for the school

https://www.stamptastic.co.uk/

Quote code NG347FE

